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GreeƟngs Brothers, I bring you Ɵdings from 
the East by way of the West. 

Thank you all for aƩending our Grand Lodge 
Sessions and elecƟng me to be Grand Master 
this year.  The Grand Lodge Officers and I are 
moving ahead with all the business that we 
can accomplish in the upcoming year.  A lot 
of meeƟngs, cornerstones, visits and awards 
have already been scheduled and I’m sure 
even more will happen.  Looking forward to 
seeing and parƟcipaƟng with many of you in 
your Lodge’s usual accomplishments.  Our 
Grand Lecturer and District Lecturers have 
been tasked and are scheduling masonic 
educaƟon and also workshops to help us all 
hear all the great things Masonry has done 
and realize what more we can do especially 

for our 
candidates and 
new brothers. 

THE FUTURE OF OUR INSTITUTION  

DEPENDS ON THOSE WHO FOLLOW 
US. 

IF WE WANT THEM TO BE LEADERS 
AND SUCCESSFUL, 

WE MUST EDUCATE THEM. 

We have new members do a proficiency.  But 
if that is all, they don’t get to hear, learn and 
believe all of the other Great Truths that 
there are in Masonry.  The Grand and District 
Lecturers will present educaƟon to us in our 
Lodges and give us ideas where to learn 
more.  Go to Lodge and Learn.   Lodges, call 
and invite your District Lecturers to your 
meeƟngs so you can be impressed even 
more with our Masonic Principles and 
History. 

The Mason who goes to Lodge and reads, no 
maƩer how liƩle, and even if it is only the 
pages of the monthly magazine he subscribes 
to, will always maintain higher views of our 
InsƟtuƟon.  He will also enjoy new delights in 
having these views.  The Masons who do not 
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read will not know of the interior beauƟes of 
SpeculaƟve Masonry, but will be content to 
suppose it to be similar to Odd Fellows or 
Elks Lodge.  Only maybe a liƩle older.  Such a 
Mason would surely be an indifferent 
individual, for he hasn’t laid any foundaƟon 
for Zeal. 

If this indifference is not checked and 
becomes more widely spread, the result is all 
too apparent.  Freemasonry would have to 
step down from the elevated posiƟon it has 
and has been struggling to aƩain.  The efforts 
of Masonic Scholars to maintain our lodges 
would be diminished.  Instead of becoming 
resorts for speculaƟve and philosophical 
thought, Masonry would deteriorate into 
social clubs or mere benefit 

socieƟes.  With so many rivals in that field, 
our struggle for a prosperous life would be a 
hard one. 

The ulƟmate success of Masonry depends 
on the intelligence and knowledge of its 
disciples. 

Ross A. Allen 

Grand Master - 2023 

From the Desk of the Grand Master 

(ConƟnued) 
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Sat Feb 4, 2023  
3pm - 5pm InstallaƟon of Research Lodge Officers  

Where: 4819 Montview Blvd, Denver, CO 80207, USA  
DescripƟon: InstallaƟon of Research Lodge Officers by MWB Ross Allen.  

 
Thu Feb 9, 2023  

6:30pm - 9:30pm OV @ Lamar Lodge No. 90  
Where: 219 S Main St, Lamar, CO 81052, USA  
DescripƟon: Steak Fry at Lamar Lodge No. 90  

 
Thu Mar 16, 2023  

6:30pm - 9:30pm OV @ Cortez Lodge No. 133  
Where: 304 E 1st St, Cortez, CO 81321, USA  
DescripƟon: Dinner before Lodge OV @ Cortez Lodge No. 133  

 
Thu Mar 23, 2023  

1pm - 2pm Pueblo Library Cornerstone RededicaƟon  
Where: 100 E Abriendo Ave, Pueblo, CO 81004, USA  
DescripƟon:  HosƟng Lodge is Silver State Lodge No. 95. Pueblo Main Library 
Cornerstone RededicaƟon . Refreshments at the Library - Snacks, Cookies Etc.  
 
 

To help your lodge plan your Official Visits please note that activities will 
change as restrictions and progress with the virus gets better, or worse .  
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Calendar of Grand Lodge Events 

Submission Deadline 

ArƟcles and events that you want included in the newsleƩer are 
due to the Grand Master, or Grand Secretary, by the 25th of the 
month prior to the publicaƟon month. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Lumen ArƟs Lodge No. 199 is making plans to move from a shared temple in Loveland to our 
own locaƟon in Windsor. We are in need of items to ouƞit the new locaƟon, e.g. furniture, 
paraphernalia, clothing, etc. If you have any such items please contact Bro. Dwight Andersen, 
SW, at (719) 440-3975 mobile or DwightAndersEn@gmail.com.  



February 1, 2023 Volume 5 Issue 1 

Page 5 



February 1, 2023 Volume 5 Issue 1 

Page 6 



February 1, 2023 Volume 5 Issue 1 

Page 7 



February 1, 2023 Volume 5 Issue 1 

Page 8 



February 1, 2023 Volume 5 Issue 1 

 

Page 9 

Wanted: District Lecturers 
Some posiƟons have been filled. 
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AƩenƟon Lodge Secretaries:  we have had recent mulƟple requests not to use personal email 
addresses for sending prospect leads to the lodges.  We used to send them to the master’s and 
include the secretaries in the communicaƟon to the prospects when they filled out the web 
forms on the GL page or the Scoƫsh Rite pages.  This caused requests to not include public 
emails from the master’s and some secretaries. We have since started sending these requests 
to just the secretaries, but we sƟll have the same issues in many cases. We fully understand 
and embrace this concern due to our social environment.  So, we are asking if your lodge does 
not have a lodge specific email address for the secretaries that you create one and update that 
informaƟon with the GL Secretary’s office so that they can make the change to OLP.  For 
security purposes this should be a priority as we update our processes.  The Membership team 
has automated some and will conƟnue to expand that automaƟon for prospect management. 
We are currently adding all prospects now onto a CRM so that we can manage the leads and 
prospects.  To meet the needed security concern please create a secretary specific email 
account and use the format of secretary@(lodge and lodge number).XXX  IE secretary-
lodge007@gmail.com or wherever you are creaƟng the secretaries account at.  Or if your lodge 
has its own domain account create a secretaries account under that domain that is not user 
specific.  This account can be passed from secretary to secretary as they change over the years.  
This will create a generic account for your lodge that can be leveraged for membership and 
markeƟng and not impact a personal email account or disclose personal informaƟon.  UnƟl a 
GL domain email system can be explored this is an easy way to protect personal security and 
allow your membership team to confidenƟally handle prospect leads. 

 

Any quesƟons please contact membership@coloradofreemasons.org 

Thanks 

Membership Team 

Membership Corner 
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Rededication of the George Washington Masonic 
National Memorial’s Cornerstone  

The RededicaƟon of the George Washington Masonic NaƟonal Memorial’s Cornerstone 

A NaƟonal Masonic Event, February 20, 2023 

 

Join brothers from around the 
world to re-dedicate the 
cornerstone of the George 
Washington Masonic NaƟonal 
Memorial. The Memorial is a 
NaƟonal Historic Landmark that stands as American 

Freemasonry’s vital tribute to George Washington and the values of freedom. Each year, 
thousands of museum guests visit the Memorial to learn about Washington and Freemasonry, 
and to become inspired by the great heritage leŌ to us by the Father of our Country... and our 
naƟon’s foremost Freemason. 

The original celebraƟon of the cornerstone was a naƟonal Masonic event. Over 10,000 
Freemasons aƩended the Memorial’s cornerstone laying in 1923. In 2023, Masons will gather 
again at the Memorial to witness the re-dedicaƟon of this cornerstone. 

"I highly recommend aƩending the Cornerstone re-educaƟon ceremony at the George 
Washington Masonic NaƟonal Memorial," explains M.W. Bro. Raymond Dunn, Grand Master 
of Colorado. "It will be a once in a lifeƟme event and a chance to visit one of Freemasonry's 
most beauƟful and cherished structures." 

The Ɵme is now to celebrate the Memorial’s Ɵmeless legacy. Please join brethren from 
around the country in February 2023 and become part of the Memorial’s second century of 
making history. 
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Rededication of the George Washington Masonic 
National Memorial’s Cornerstone  

(ConƟnued) 

Schedule of Events 

MeeƟngs and Tours — Friday, February 17 through Sunday, February 19, 2023 

The Memorial welcomes Lodges and other Masonic groups to aƩend and parƟcipate. 
Beginning Friday, February 17, through Sunday, February 19, Lodges that wish to hold a 
meeƟng in the Memorial may reserve Ɵme slots within the Memorial. Popular speakers such 
as Mark Tabbert and Shawn Eyer will be available to provide an appropriate message upon 
request. 

Parade and Cornerstone RededicaƟon Event — Monday, February 20, 2023 

The Grand Lodge of Arizona has registered to parƟcipate in the parade from historic Old Town 
Alexandria up to the Memorial’s beauƟful grounds. The Parade steps off at 1:00 p.m. 
RegistraƟon is required to march in the parade. 

The RededicaƟon Ceremony takes place at 3:30 p.m. All individuals aƩending the events of 
February 20, 2023, should register on the Memorial's website. This event is free, but 
registraƟon is required. 

Annual Washington’s Birthday Gala — Wednesday, February 22, 2023 

This elegant formal event will, as always, include a recepƟon in Memorial Hall, entertainment 
in the Theater, and a Gala Banquet in Grand Masonic Hall. Tickets are available on the 
Memorial’s website. 

 

How to Register 

Visit hƩps://www.gwmemorial.org/2023 to register for any or all of the above events. 
AddiƟonally, any Colorado brethren who may intend to parƟcipate in these events should 
contact the Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of A.F.&A.M. of Colorado, 1130 Panorama Dr., 
Colorado Springs, CO 80904, 719-471-9587.) 
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Contacts 
Grand Lodge of Colorado  

1130 Panorama Drive 
Colorado Springs, Colorado. 80904 
(719) 471-9587  
Fax Number: (719) 484-8993  
gloffice@coloradofreemasons.org 
 
Grand Master  
M.W. Bro. Ross A Allen, G.M.  
grandmaster@coloradofreemasons.org 
(719) 623-5345  
 
Grand Secretary  
R.W.Bro. Scot M. Autry, P.M.  
grandsecretary@coloradofreemasons.org 
(719) 623-5342  

If your lodge is having special 
events or activities please 
send the information to the 
Grand Master 
(grandmaster@coloradofreemasons.org) 

and the Grand Secretary 
(grandsecretary@coloradofreemasons.org) 
so that it can be included in 
the next edition of the 
newsletter. 
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COLORADO MASONS - SPREAD THE WORD ON YOUR SOCIAL 
MEDIA, AND WITH YOUR FRIENDS AND ACQUAINTANCES ABOUT A 

NEW WEBSITE ABOUT MASONRY:  BEAFREEMASON.ORG 

The Grand Lodge Office is open Monday through Friday 
from 8:00am to 4:00pm. All are welcome as long as you 

are not feeling ill. For the front door please ring the door 
bell for access. 
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